
Learning focus
We have welcomed the children back this week and we
have been so excited to begin the new learning for this

term. 

All the new learning newsletters are available on the
school website on the class pages.   

We can’t wait to share our fabulous learning with you
this year.

Dates and Notices
Monday 15th January - 5/6F visit to the library
Monday 15th January - 5/6C swimming
Thursday 18th January - 5/6C visit to the library
Friday 19th January - 3/4D class assembly
Monday 22nd January - 5/6M visit to the library
Monday 22nd January 3:15 - Y6 Parents residential
meeting
Wednesday 24th January - Friday 26th January - Year 2
residential
Friday 2nd February - 3/4M class assembly
Monday 5th February - 3/4M visit to the library
Wednesday 7th February - Y4 residential

Number Smart Craig Munyoro

Self Smart Maya-Jo Godkin

People Smart Kaan Ballan 

Art Smart Mustafa Elenzi

Body Smart Denis Dima

Music Smart Chloe Griffiths

Nature Smart Arif Kurkcu

Word Smart Anastacia Orr

Smart Learner Meela Patterson-Coyne

Class Percentage

RG 97%

2H 99%

3/4S 99%

5/6F 98%

Attendance

Winners
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Attendance WOW!

Well done to Tobias Jackson

who has won a £5 voucher

for Amazon today for 100%

attendance this week.  Who

will it be this week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win

it!

Our walking bus has been a resounding success - thank you to those that have signed the contract and joined it.  We have an older pupil
who has been nominated as our deputy walking bus lead to support the younger children as well - well done Leo for doing a great job!

SMART Awards

Happy New Year!  We started 2024 as we mean to go on with
amazing learning opportunities and laughter and smiles across the

school. 

 Many new pupils have joined us this week and we welcome them
all, and their families, into our school community.  

We look forward in working with you all to help your children to
progress across the curriculum - united, with parents, carers, and

the local community, we support and encourage success. 

 

If your child is due to start
Reception in September

2024, please ensure that you
apply through the Cheshire

West Website BEFORE
MONDAY 15TH JANUARY
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